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Dear Parents & Guardians,
 We wish you and your family a wonderful Easter Break and hope you 
create meaningful memories together. This holiday will likely be very 

different than the traditions your family is used to; some ideas are listed 
below to help make the best of this time together.

A reminder that the Easter Break runs from this Friday to Sunday, April 
19th. A Professional Learning Day for staff follows the break on Monday, 

April 20th. Curricular lessons will resume on Tuesday, April 21st. 



Hello Fleetwood Family,
We hope you have had a wonderful week learning and enjoying the 
beautiful weather.  We wish you to have an amazing Spring Break filled 
with fun and relaxation!  Please look at our Spring Break Bucket List 
Challenge if you are needing some creative ideas to keep you busy over 
the holiday!  
Take Care, Mrs. Kerri Lynn Haney-Vanderberg and Jenn Thomsen


